
THE SCOUTS THANK YOU
The 70th Gold Bar Beavers, Cubs and Scouts would
like to thank the residents of Gold Bar, Capilano &
Fulton Place Communities for their continued gen-
erosity in supporting our Bottle Drive to make it a
great success.The money is used to pay for youth
activities (camps, field trips, badges, etc.) as well as for
camping equipment.

FINAL DESIGN PLAN FOR NEW HALL

BUILDING COMMITTEE UPDATE OCTOBER 2010
Our project moves ahead.

The Gold Bar Building Committee has been meeting
now for 5 years and has worked through many
designs and budgets. Our committee is largely the
same as it was in the beginning with a dedicated
group of about 15 people that are keeping our proj-
ect moving along.We have struggled mightily to
match the community's needs-and-wants to finding
enough money to make this work.We now feel that
we are closer than ever to having a great design with
a feasible budget.

It is time for your input again.

We are holding a community-wide meet-
ing at Gold Bar Hall to review with you
our progress and to ask for your agree-
ment that we move ahead with the final
design plan. We will show you the plans and let
you know what we've got going on in all areas of the
project, and how we have arrived at our decisions.

Come help us improve our community.All Gold Bar
residents are invited to attended:

Special resolution meeting
Monday, November 1, 2010 @ 7:00 pm
Gold Bar Community Hall

SPECIAL RESOLUTION MOTION: 
That the members of Gold Bar Community believe
that Gold Bar Building Committee is working in the
best interests of its members and residents, agree to
the project design and budget as proposed, and give
approval for Gold Bar Building Committee, with Gold
Bar Community League support, to continue with
efforts to move the project forward to the 
construction phase.
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! Registration required to attend event.

To register contact:
Gold Bar: Heather at 780-469-3959 or hhopgood@shaw.ca
Fulton Place: Monica at 780-910-3698 or monz40@telus.net

Cost:
FREE for 2010/2011 Fulton Place and Gold Bar Community League Members

$5.00 for non-members. Memberships will be available for purchase.

Fundraising at a Glance
Thanks to great community support close to
$4000 was raised at the community garage sale.
We are over halfway to our goal.Your continued
support on our quest for a new and improved
hall is greatly appreciated.



YOUR CHANCE TO WIN!
The Gold Bar Building Committee is holding a raffle
to raise funds for the new Hall renovation. If you are
considering making a donation to the hall, why not
buy raffle tickets?

A $100 donation buys you 20 chances to
win one of three great prizes!

Grand Prize: Original Oil Painting valued at $2,100

2nd Prize: Sightseeing Flight over Edmonton 
valued at $300

3rd Prize: $200 worth of Ric’s Grill gift certificates 

To purchase tickets or to pick up a pack of tickets to
sell, please call Stacey 780-465-0486 or Karen 780-
465-7294.

GOLD BAR RINK SHACK NEWS
RINK SUPERVISORS REQUIRED

Two post-secondary students who live in the Gold
Bar area are required to supervise at the rink shack
for the 2010-2011 season.

These are paid positions. If interested, please email
Heather ASAP at hhopgood@shaw.ca to discuss.

CASINO WORKERS NEEDED FOR SCHOOL
To enhance the learning opportunities at the Gold
Bar Elementary school the Gold Bar Parents Society
has secured a Casino Night on Tuesday, December
7 and Wednesday, December 8.

Volunteers are needed to make this fundraiser a suc-
cess so please sign-up in the school office or phone
780-466-4116 by Nov. 4.

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS
The mission statement of SEESA (South East
Edmonton Seniors Association) is “To provide pro-
grams and services that will help seniors maintain and
enhance their quality of life.” If you’re 55+ you may
purchase a membership for the remainder of 2010
and all of 2011 for $35. Just call 780-468-1985.

GOLD BAR COMMUNITY
COMES THROUGH AGAIN!
Thanks to generous donations of items, many eager
buyers, and enthusiastic volunteers - the Gold Bar
Community Garage Sale was a great success raising
almost $4,000 and bringing our new fund-raising total
to $742,497.61.The following community members
are to be thanked for giving their time generously!

Lorna Abramic*
Lise* & Bob Allman
Ginny Archer
Murray Badger
Grady Badger
Trudy Berry*
Diane Brauer
Cathy Christie
Dianne Clarke
Pat Cork* and family
Connie Firth
David Fraser*
Sondi & Doug Gross & family
Stacey & Tim Herbrik
Margo* & Glen LaValley
Maja LaValley
Ronda Lisowski
Lois Ough*
Isabella Pierce*
Wanda Riddell
Diane Ryan
Cate Samuel
Lori Smith
Veronica Vinge

* Gold Bar Building Fundraising Committee members

Sorry if anyone was overlooked; so many wonderful
volunteers! All unsold items were picked up on
Monday by Homeward Trust Edmonton (Housing
First Program) and Canadian Diabetes Association.

MORE BUSINESS DONATIONS RECEIVED

We would like to acknowledge more area businesses
who have given generously to support our project:
Kestrel Resources Ltd., Medicine Shoppe #103, Solis
Wellness, and Servus Credit Union - Capilano Branch.

GOLD BAR CHRISTMAS CRAFT SHOW
November 20, 2010   10 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Free admission. Free parking.

All are welcome to attend the Earlybird Christmas
Craft show and enjoy the crafts from over 20 various
crafters, everything from awesome jewellery to
ceramics to pet treats to beautiful photographs and
many more wonderful hand-crafted items!!
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PREVENT LICENSE PLATE THEFT
You can help prevent vehicle license plate theft by
installing an anti-theft screw (seen below).They can
be installed with a standard blade screwdriver but can
only be removed with a specialized tool available only

to police and authorized partners.The screws are
available free at any EPS Divisional Station.The 
nearest in Gold Bar area is the Ottewell station at
9807-71St.

COMMUNITY LEAGUE MEMBERSHIP
2010/2011 Memberships are still available.

The membership fees are:

Family - $20.00
Adult - $10.00
Senior - $5.00

If you haven’t had the opportunity to purchase a
membership and would like to, please contact Karen
at 780-465-7294 or bklball@telus.net 

BINGO DATES FOR 2010
Volunteering at bingos supports your community.
Here’s when we could use your help:

Mon. Oct 25
Tues. OCT 26
Sat. NOV 6
Sat. NOV 20
Wed. Dec 22

Please contact Lorna at 780-465-5594 to volunteer.

GOLD BAR PRESCHOOL
Yes, there is still a space open for your 3 or 4 year-
old in our parent co-operative preschool, operating
out of Gold Bar Elementary school. It runs MWF
from 9 to 11:30 a.m. Call Heather Johnstone at 780-
249-4190 for more information.

NEED A BABYSITTER?
Our Community League has a babysitting registry
with a roster of local young people willing to babysit
on a casual basis.

Call Lil at 780-466-4060 to be put in touch with
someone offering babysitting services, or to add your
name to the registry if you would like to babysit.

GOLD BAR COMMUNICATIONS
Please e-mail newsletter submissions to:
sondi@telus.net or call Sondi at 780-468-2237 by
November 2nd.

If you need to post a message on the community
sign located at 106 Ave. & 47 St., please e-mail
Stacey at stacey.goldbar@hotmail.com or call 780-
465-0486.

Look on the Gold Bar website for events and info:
www.goldbarcl.com

If you need to send any correspondence regarding
the Community League, or to send a donation to the
Building Committee, please mail to:

Gold Bar Community League
P.O Box 38124 Capilano
10155-50 St. Edmonton,AB  T6A 3Y6
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